
From: "Maureen (Moe) Dewar" <moe@brooklynboulders.com>

Date: August 8, 2013 8:29:28 PM EDT

To: "BostonsBestBar@aol.com" <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Subject: Re: Customer service follow up from July 31....

Hey Dianna - 

The Grand Opening went extremely well! Tina, Tom, Kim & Ursula were extremely

accommodating, friendly and overall EXCELLENT! All were extremely professional and

Kim even stayed after the event to find me and wish me good luck! Tina followed up

with an email. I was very impressed!

Best,

Moe

Moe Dewar

Events Coordinator

12A Tyler Street, Somerville MA 02143

M: 781-264-2673

Moe@brooklynboulders.com 


